
 

 

 

November 2023 

McDonald Street, Leichhardt  
Footpath Renewal – both sides. 

 

Essential footpath works will be carried out to ensure that a safe and accessible integrated 
network of footpaths is maintained throughout the Inner West Council area.  
 
What work are we doing – The footpath at McDonald Street, Leichhardt will soon be 
renewed on both sides of the street. 
 
Timings and work hours – Work will be carried out from 15 November 2023 and take 
approximately two (2) weeks to complete, weather permitting. 
 
Work hours are between 7:00am and 5:00pm Monday to Friday (Saturday if required 8am 
– 4pm).  
 
We will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside these times. 
 
Reducing construction impacts – There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure the 
work zone is safe. Access to residents’ properties will be maintained throughout the work. 
During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
Keep up to date and enquiries – If you have any questions, please contact Council’s 
Project Officer, Peter Fairburn on 8595 2442 between 8.30am - 4:30pm weekdays. 

Or 

The contractor All Civil Works Group – Michael Zalghout on 0404 488 884 or by email at 
mzalghout@allcivilworks.com.au. 
 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 

 


